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The distribution of this special broadcast is provided to notify members of recent updates to events, website updates, and protocol specific information.



WF 20817CD – Closed to Enrollment
Effective 3/26/2020, WF 20817CD (OaSiS) will be closed to new accruals. Current national guidelines recommend postponing non-essential medical care, including cancer screening, due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Please make every attempt to collect follow-up data from enrolled patients. All follow-up data collection activities can be completed by NCORP staff by telephone. 
Please remember to check REDCap for any queries that may have been sent to you.
Our study statistician has determined that we have sufficient power to detect the proposed study effect size, provided current follow-up completion rates remain steady. We appreciate your partnership on this important study.
All other WF NCORP Research Base studies remain open to accrual. Please let us know if you have questions or concerns regarding WF-20817CD or other WF studies.
